Murphy, Brent

From: Tracy Long <tracy@leinbach.com>

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 10:58 AM

To: Skates, Michael

Cc: Lindsay Perkins; Daroga, Farhad; Murphy, Brent; Ed Leinbach; Ricky Jones; AIA Larry C.
Kester (Ickester@apid.net)

Subject: Re: Review and Discuss Draft PUD, Centennial Development

Michael,

After meeting with the neighbors, school and your staff we have changes to make to the draft PUD and are requesting a
continuance to August 13th.

Best,
Tracy Long




